
DATE ISSUED:          August 21, 2001                                                 REPORT NO: 01-178


ATTENTION: Honorable Mayor and City Council


                          

SUBJECT:                     Appointment of  Metropolitan Wastewater Department Director


SUMMARY

THIS IS AN INFORMATION ITEM ONLY.  NO ACTION IS REQUIRED ON THE PART OF

THE CITY COUNCIL.                                                                                                      

I am pleased to announce the appointment of Scott Tulloch as Director of the Metropolitan

Wastewater Department effective August 20, 2001.  Scott has worked for the City for 7 years,

most recently as Acting Director, and for the year prior to that as Acting Assistant Director.

From 1994 to 2000 he led a $1.5 billion Capital Improvement Program to upgrade and expand

the Metropolitan Sewerage System as the Deputy Director of the Engineering and Program

Management Division in the Metropolitan Wastewater Department.


Prior to working for the City, Scott completed a distinguished career in the U.S. Army Corps of

Engineers.  He completed a variety of assignments in troop and engineering organizations,

culminating in Deputy Commander and Commander positions in Germany and throughout the

United States.  He has a Bachelor of Science Degree in Civil Engineering from the Citadel, a

Master of Science Degree in Civil Engineering from the University of Texas at Austin, and a

Master of Arts Degree from the U.S. Naval War College.  He is a registered Professional Civil

Engineer in California.


When he isn’t working on the City’s goal to reduce sewage spills, Scott spends time with his

wife, Karen, at their ranch in the Deerhorn Valley area southeast of Jamul.  They are just

completing construction of a new home there, which, as Scott tells his three grown daughters,

has plenty of room for grandchildren.


Respectfully submitted,


George I. Loveland


Senior Deputy City Manager



